
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

To  

 
 

The students (Ph.D., M.Tech & B.Tech) and faculty 

members, who have participated and secured  the 

Overall Championship (First Rank) in Engineering and 

Technology Category, in the 16th Intercollegiate 

Aavishkar Research Convention, organised by the 

University of Mumbai, for the A.Y. 2021-22. 

 
Keep it up!  Best Wishes! 

 
 
 
 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 
(Principal) 




